
Green Valley RV Resort (GVRVR) Newsletter – November / December 2024     Page 1 of 4 
 

Green Valley RV Resort (GVRVR) Newsletter – Nov / Dec 2024 

Telephone:  520-625-3900 - www.greenvalleyrvresort.com 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE ACTIVITY COMMITTEE CHAIR: 
It’s great to see everyone who has returned to the resort! There are many activities on the calendar to choose 

from. I’m hoping all will come out and move your bodies! At our age it’s move it or lose it! 

We have a Thanksgiving dinner planned. Just bring a dish to share and your place settings. Please sign up in 

the clubhouse.  

I’d like to thank Rosie Suave for collecting food and money for the food bank. They are very thankful for our 

donations. Also, a shout out to Carole Drewis for organizing the honey canning, honey sales and bringing 

donated items to the women’s shelter. 

MONTH SITE #’S BLOCK CAPTAIN LOT # MEETING 

December 2024 78-153 Carol Dale 177 11.19.24 @ 9A 

January 2025 1-77 Connie Hopkins 77 TBD 

February 2025 224-304 Nancy, Nancy & Eric 281 & 253 TBD 

March 2025 154-223 Carole Drewis 188 TBD 

 

DECEMBER BLOCK COMMITTEE EVENTS: 
Potlucks:  December 4, 11 & 18 @ 5P 
Christmas Parade:  December 13 @ 4:30P 
Christmas Dinner:  December 25 @ Noon 
 
Mary Johns, Activity Committee Chair, Lot 20, 206-898-6594, denmar@southendaccountant.com 
 

 

COMMUNITY YARD SALE – SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 16 – 8A-NOON: 

THANK YOU, Barbara Walum, for coordinating this event!!!  It was chilly, but very successful!!! 

THANKSGIVING DINNER – THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28 @ NOON: 

Turkey, mashed potatoes and gravy will be served. Please bring a dish to share and your table service.  All 
residents of GVRVR and Estates are welcome. Guest charge is $5.00. Sign up for dinner and also as helpers on 
the clubhouse bulletin board. 

CRAFT SHOW – SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7 @ 8A (residents) @ 9A (public): 

Set up will be the day before on Friday, December 6, after 3:30P. 
Please contact me for any questions about reserving a table, what you will be selling, do you need an electrical 
outlet for your set up or anything else.  
We want to show the incredible talent that GVRVR has.  We would love to be able to display your talents even 
if not for sale. 

Questions:  Nancy LeVey, Lot 253, 810-434-1256, leveync@yahoo.com 

http://www.greenvalleyrvresort.com/
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CLEOS (Classy Ladies Eating Out) 
 
Classy Ladies Eating Out.  We had 20 gals attend our 
first lunch outing on Nov. 7 at Madera Sunrise.  The 
sign-up sheets for lunch on Nov. 21 at Ragazzi Italian 
Restaurant are posted on the clubhouse bulletin 
board; near the coffee pot.  Please sign IN PENCIL 
(under driver or passenger) your name, site number 
and phone number.  The Ragazzi lunch menu is posted 
just under the sign-up sheets.  Drivers; please contact 
each passenger letting them know what time you will 
pick up your passenger.  All lunches are at 11:30A 
unless specified otherwise. 
  
SAVE THE DATE:   

• Nov. 21, Thursday, @ Ragazzi Italian, 101 South 
La Canada Drive, #51, GV 

• Dec. 5, Thursday, @ Grill On The Green, GV 

• Dec. 19, Thursday, @ Quail Creek, GV 

• Jan. 6, Monday, @ Taste of Agave, (Inside 
Casino), Sahuarita - Noon 

• Jan. 16, Thursday, @ Hana Tokyo, Tucson 

• Jan. 30, Thursday, @ Abrego Grill, GV 

• Feb. 6, Thursday, @ Stables, Tubac 

• Feb. 20, Thursday, Coyote Grill, GV 

• March 3, Monday, @ Taste of Agave, (Inside 
Casino), Sahuarita - Noon 

• March 20, Thursday, TBD 

• April 3, Thursday, TBD 

• April 17, Thursday, TBD 
  
Questions: Carol Greer, Lot 194, 330-606-5379, 
cgreer4956@cs.com OR Sally Van Atta, Lot 162, 231-
670-0538, smvanatta@gmail.com 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ROMEOS (Retired Old Men Eating Out) 
 
The ROMEOs Lunch Group meets every other 
Thursday.   
 
To join us, please fill in all the information requested 
(in pencil) on the sign-up sheet on the cardroom 
bulletin board.   
  

Questions:  Al Harrison, Lot 193, 330-608-2699, 
buckeyeal07@gmail.com 
 
 

BILLIARDS / POOL 
(SHARKETTES)        

The ladies play pool Monday’s 
9:30-11A and Thursday’s 9-11A in 
the Clubhouse Billiards room.  Some gals arrive closer 
to 10A and join in if others must leave.  Plan your 
schedule and come enjoy the game and 
friendships.  Monday and Thursday mornings are 
reserved for “LADIES ONLY”.  Beginners welcome; no 
sign-up or fees.  Cues are available for free.  Four 
tables allow 16 gals to play at the same time. 

Questions:  Sally Van Atta, Lot 162, 231-670-0538, 
smvanatta@gmail.com 
----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

STAINED and FUSED GLASS 
 
The stained-glass class has started informally with 
continuing students and we’ll officially start classes 
for new students on December 2.  Then classes will 
continue on Mondays and Wednesdays at 9A in the 
craft rooms.  Sign up on the craft bulletin board.  
Fused glass Christmas ornament making for anyone 
in both parks will be run by the class from December 
19 to 21. 
 

 
 

Questions:  Glenn Erdmann, Lot 39, 920-213-3204, 
glennlois2317@yahoo.com  
----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SUN-CATCHERS:  Thursdays at 9A, $30 for 3 
 
Classes begin December 12.  Supplies and tools will 
be furnished and available. 
 
Questions:  Nancy LeVey, Lot 253, 810-434-1256, 
leveync@yahoo.com 
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PARK IMPROVEMENTS 
 

 
ROOF REPAIR – photo compliments of Sally Van Atta 

 
 

CRACK SEAL – photo compliments of Sally Van Atta 
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GVRVR ACTIVITY COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 
Name/Office Lot E-Mail Phone @ GVRVR 

Mary Johns, Chair 20 denmar@southendaccountant.com 206-898-6594 Oct-May 

Kathy Duncan, Vice Chair 171 duncan.kdduncan.kathryn@gmail.com 402-540-6274 Oct-Apr 

Brent Lucas, Treasurer 221 teacherbrentlucas@yahoo.com 838-333-5352 Oct-Apr 

Christine Rhoda, Secretary 127 clrhoda@att.net 530-521-8088 all year 

Pam Page,  
Kitchen Coordinator 

169 panddpage@comcast.net 253-691-1680 Nov-Mar 

Nancy LeVey, 
Craft Coordinator 

253 leveync@yahoo.com 810-434-1256 Sept-Apr 

Karla Abdo, 
Indoor Coordinator 

83 karlaabdo1844@gmail.com 218-790-1844 
 

all year 

Allan Wright, 
Outdoor Coordinator 

103 
cawmar43@gmail.com 

802-272-2542 Nov-Mar 

Celia Fellows, 
Entertainment Coordinator 

180 changeforgood.fellows@gmail.com 239-825-6508 Dec-Apr 

Renee Williams, 
Newspaper/Publicist 

137 TDorn@aol.com 720-641-0646 all year 

Jeff & Annelle Holzman, 
Managers 

office info@greenvalleyrvresort.com 
ronald.holzman@sbcglobal.net 

520-625-3900 all year 

  
 
GVRVR NAMETAGS $7 / HONEY SALES $12 per JAR:  The Activity Committee has RAW, 

UNPROCESSED DESERT FLOWER HONEY for sale.  Supposed to be good for allergies.  Bees are kept near 
Elephant Head.  Questions:  Rosie Sauve, Lot 187, 520-625-1423, mas1935@gmail.com 
 

CRAFT LOCKERS $25 per YEAR:  To reserve a locker in the craft room contact Nancy LeVey, Lot 253, 810-

434-1256, leveync@yahoo.com 

   
PARTYLINE:  Get on the mailing list or submit content by emailing partylinegvrv@aol.com.  Cathy 

McConaugha, Lot 18, 757-434-1001 

 
NEWSLETTER:  Please send all December GVRVR newsletter submissions, including special events 

(birthdays, anniversaries, etc.) by Saturday, November 23 to Renee Williams, Lot 137, 720-641-0646 (text 
preferred), TDorn@aol.com (please put GVRVR Newsletter Submission in the subject line). 
 
You can find GVRVR Newsletters and the Activity Calendar on the GVRVR website.  Go to 
www.greenvalleyrvresort.com and click on the "Newsletter" menu at the top.  Click on the date button of the 
newsletter that you want, and it will open on your device.  The file is a PDF, which can be opened by several 
different applications (your device will use a default one).  Likewise, click on the "Current Calendar" button to 
download a PDF of the current activity calendar.  You can choose to print, display or save either of these 
documents.  There's one difference between the paper version and the online version, the newsletter has 
been split from the activity calendar online.  This is so you can read any of the past issues of the newsletter, 
whereas only the current activity calendar is available online. 

 
 
 

mailto:TDorn@aol.com

